From: Amezaga, Laura A. [mailto:Laura.Amezaga@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 7:42 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FBI Director Meeting - Washington D.C. August 24, 2016

Hi Steve,

There were no additional expenses incurred related to the FBI Meeting held in D.C. on August 24th attended by Director Anthony Guglielmi.  Have a great day!

Laura

